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Alexander Gunyon

From: Nelda Regan 
Sent: 26 May 2024 11:31
To: Consultations
Subject: W4 Brooklands Farm 

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I strongly object to this development for the following reasons:- 
Lack of infrastructure, 
Roads already over crowded ( already in a dreadful state)  
Lack of Schools 
Lack of Doctors 
Lack of Hospitals  
Risk of Water shortages  
Extra Sewage processing could lead to more Raw Sewage discharge into the Environment.(the sea, Brooks, streams 
etc.)  
And  overwhelming  Public Transport 
 
              Yours  
                       Mrs Donelda A Regan. 
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